From: Eads. Cristina, EMNRD

To: "rajan.prasad@hppcinc.com"

Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Robert EMNRD Hamlet (Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us); "rmann@slo.state.nm.us"
Subject: RE: NRM2020352997 LEA 946 STATE #2 @ 30-025-21605

Date: Monday, November 23, 2020 4:15:00 PM

All,

Apologies for including the wrong incident number in the body of the email. The correct incident
number is NRM2020352997.

Thank you,

Cristina Eads | 505-670-5601

From: Eads, Cristina, EMNRD

Sent: Monday, November 23, 2020 4:13 PM

To: 'rajan.prasad@hppcinc.com' <rajan.prasad@hppcinc.com>

Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Robert EMNRD Hamlet
(Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us) <Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us>; 'rmann@slo.state.nm.us
<rmann@slo.state.nm.us>

Subject: NRM2020352997 LEA 946 STATE #2 @ 30-025-21605

RE: NRM2020352997 LEA 946 STATE #2 @ 30-025-21605
Rajan,

The OCD has approved the Site Characterization and Remediation Plan C-141 for incident #
NRM2019757991. The signed C-141 can be found in the online image data base under the incident
#. Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thanks,

Cristina Eads e Environmental Specialist - A
Environmental Bureau

EMNRD - Oil Conservation Division

5200 Oakland Ave, Suite100 | Albuquerque, NM 87113
505.670.5601 | Cristina.Eads@state.nm.us

http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us/OCD/

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and remediate
contamination that may pose a threat to groundwater, surface water, human health or the environment. In addition, OCD
approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, or local laws and/or
regulations.
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